TOWN OF CABLE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST OF
ELECTRONIC VOTING EQUIPMENT

Public notice is hereby given that the Town of Cable will conduct the
public test of voting equipment on Thursday, November 3, 2022, at

4:00 p.m. at the Cable Community Centre.

The public is welcome to attend.

Posted 11/1/2022

Deanne Allen, Deputy Clerk



